
Valentine’s Day Reminder! 

Students may bring in Valentines for 

their classmates, however we are 

discouraging students from bringing in 

candy or food.  

If your child does bring in candy or 

food,  it must be pre-packaged, store 
bought (due to student allergies, etc.) 
and will be sent home with their 

classmates rather than  being eaten 

in the classroom that day. 

Thank you for your cooperation and 

understanding! 


